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Dear Keith, 

  

I would like to thank you for being one of our most reliable tradesman over the past 7 years. We 

have been extremely happy with the level of service Fantastic Garage Doors has offered to our 

tenants and the competitive price that you delivered to our landlords. 

I would be more than happy to recommend you to other Real Estate Agents in the future. Keep 

up the great work! 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Jenni Peacock 
Senior Property Manager 

  

First National Real Estate Neilson Partners 
130 Main Street, Pakenham 3810 
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